
Adult Bible Study Lunch 

Wednesday | May 25, 2022 | 12 PM  

Worshiping Together 

May 29, 2022 

11:00 AM 

Ascension Sunday 

What Do We Do Now? 

1 Peter 2:1-3  

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III 

May 25, 2022 

First Baptist Church of Ahoskie 

312 West Main Street   Post Office Box 649   Ahoskie, North Carolina 27910 

www.fbcahoskie.org   (252) 332-4003    office@fbcahoskie.org 

W the 

indow 
——In Between—— 

Bridget Deveney’s 

Graduate Organ Recital 

Friday, June 3, 2022 | 7:00 PM 

St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, Greenville, NC 

Children’s Ministry Council 

Meeting 
Sunday, June 5 | 2:00 PM 

Committee members are: 

Jessica Brinkley J.C. Doughtie 

Elizabeth Davis Claire Harrell 

Anna Dawson Victoria Outlaw 

Menu: Asian salad with grilled chicken and soy 

ginger dressing, bran muffin, dessert, and water. 

Of course, if the menu doesn’t suit just bring your 

own lunch with you. 

 

The Adult Bible Study Lunch meets each 

Wednesday at 12 noon in the Fellowship Hall. 

FBCA folks are encouraged to invite your 

neighbors and co-workers to participate. There is 

no charge for the lunch, but donations are 

appreciated.  

High School Graduate Recognition 

Sunday, June 5, 2022 

During the 11:00 PM Worship Service 

 

 

 

Lanie Byrum 

Ridgecroft School 

Daughter of Lee & Melanie Byrum 

 

 

Jane Marie Hollingsworth 

Hertford County 

Early College High School 

Daughter of Paul & Elizabeth 

Hollingsworth 

 

 

Isabella Caroline Woodard 

Hertford County 

Early College High School 

Daughter of Andy & Natalie Woodard 

Summer 2022 

Children & Youth Activities 
 

 

June 12-17 Passport Youth Camp 

June 27-30 Passport Kids Camp 

July 25-28 Vacation Bible School 

mailto:fbcahoskie@gate811.net


SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST 

 

May 22, 2022 

Weekly Need $ 9,143.50 

Weekly Offering $ 4,950.41 

Difference $ -4,193.09 

  

YTD Needs $ 192,013.50 

YTD Offerings $ 176,091.80 

YTD Difference $ -15,921.70 

  

Capital Campaign Offering $ 1,310.00 

Benevolence Offering $ 50.00 

Global Missions Total $ 7,689.00 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

Stewardship Statement  

Week of June 5 - 11, 2022 

Minister on Call  

Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

anita@fbcahoskie.org 

Deacons on Call 

Don Joyner, 396-1957 

Walt Pierce, 642-7445 

Childcare During Worship - June 5 

Babies: Brian & Victoria Outlaw 

Ages 1 & 2: Bill & Debbie Magette 

Ages 3-5: Landis & Will Chamblee 

Ushers - June 5 

Perry Newbern, Camille Pierce, Pat Pierce, 

Nat Riddick, Peggy Springfield, Carroll Thompson; 

Balcony: Jordan Harrell & Walt Pierce 

Sound System Operator - June 5 

Chris Slachta 

Security Monitor - June 5 

Stuart Pierce 

Floral Offering - June 5 

Worship Decorating Committee 

Home Delivered Meals - June 6 

Peggy Springfield & Margaret Winn 

Food Pantry - June 10 

Sandra Pierce 

Week of May 29 - June 4, 2022 

Minister on Call  

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III, 398-7321 

paulrgilliam@fbcahoskie.org 

Deacons on Call 

Carolyn Arrington, 395-2175 

Bill Magette, 209-4676 

Childcare During Worship - May 29 

Babies: Jenni Byrd & Nancy Freeman 

Ages 1 & 2: Jamie Burns & Betty Cooper 

Ages 3-5: Bryan & Jessica Britton 

Ushers - May 29 

Brad Hauser, Colby Hauser, Jane Hollingsworth,  

Charles Hughes, Patricia Hughes 

Sound System Operator - May 29 

Josh Brinkley 

Security Monitor - May 29 

Pate Pierce 

Floral Offering - May 29 

Tom & Carol Fretwell 

Home Delivered Meals - May 30 

Closed for Memorial Day Holiday 

Food Pantry - June 3 

Patrise Godwin 

Passing the Plate 

Beginning Sunday, June 5, 

2022, we will return to our  

usual practice of passing the offering plate as an 

act of worship. Ushers, please check your email 

for an updated schedule and instructions. 

The church offices will 

be closed on Monday, 

May 30th for 

observance of the 

Memorial Day holiday. 


